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“I really enjoyed seeing how the children learn phonics and learnt a lot myself.”

“Excellent lesson – it will help me do homework and read books together.”

“Great – it was very useful.”

“It was really useful to see the development of the phonics structure from YR – Y2. Thank you.”

“Incredibly useful. It was good to see how phonics progresses from different classes. Thank you for holding this session.”

“Very good and informative.”

“Great phonics lesson. Thank you.”

“It was lovely to see the progress between the years. Fantastic!”

“A brilliant morning experiencing the children learning sounds and words.”

“It helped me understand a lot more about phonics.”

“All of the children did so well and it was very insightful for us to learn how they are learning and how we can help.”

“I really enjoyed seeing how the children learn phonics and also learning for myself.”

“It was very informative. It was great to know how our children are learning and for us to be able to replicate at home.”

“It was a lovely event. It was good to see how well the children are doing and helping us as parents to support them.”

“Brilliant! I learnt a lot.”
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